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This week’s award winners: 
Reception 
Luca for super doubling work. 
Year 1 
Mia for answering lots of questions about 
Africa. 
Year 2 
Damon for excellent descriptive writing.  
Year 3 
Freyja for writing such a fantastic Quest 
story. 
Year 4 
Rebecca for consistent effort and amazing 
improvement in the quality of her writing.  
Headteacher’s Award  
Noah for working hard in all aspects of 
school.  

Diary Dates  

Mon 19th Feb 
School opens 

Tues 22nd Feb  
Rev John’s assembly 

Tues 27th Feb 
Cross country at Longridge 

1st—9th March  
STEM Week (and a bit!) 

Mon 5th March 
Hoop Stars Day 

Tues 6th March 
Nursery Open Evening 5.30—7.00. All  
prospective parents welcome.  

12th—13th March 
Y4 residential at Ford Castle 

Weds 14th March 
Y3 at The Hirsel 

Fri 16th March 
PTA Bingo Night and auction 

Weds 21st March  
Parent teacher meetings  

Fri 23rd March 
Sport Relief Day (more information to  
follow) 

Thurs 29th March 
School closes for Easter, opens 16th April  

Pancake Competition 

Because we are on holiday on Shrove Tuesday this year we 
decided to have our own Pancake Day a week early. Five staff 
were ably assisted by some of class 5 children.  

Some of the teams were very experienced and very  
competent at pancakes.  

 

 

Others...weren’t. 

 

In the end, the wooden spoon prize went to Mrs Deakin for 
the second year in a row. Well done! 

There are lots of new galleries on the school website  

“The Best Day EVER in Class 3!” 

What better way to end a topic on 
The Great Fire of London than to 
set fire to the houses? Class 3 took 
their paper houses, fire blankets 
and buckets of water outside and 
watched their town burn. Of 
course beforehand they needed to 
assess all the risks to make sure everyone was safe. More 
photos on the website! 
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